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August 29, 2018  

Mr. Scott Davis 

Schmidt Construction Company 

2635 Delta Dr. 

Colorado Springs, CO 80910 

Re: Vollmer Pit, Permit No. M-1983-035;  

 Acceptance of Request to Withdraw Technical Revision (TR-04) 
 

Dear Mr. Davis: 

 

On August 28, 2018, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received via email 

from Mr. Mark Heifner a request to withdraw your request for a technical revision (TR-04) for the 

Vollmer Pit, Permit No. M-1983-035 addressing the following: 

 To update the approved reclamation plan for closure of the site to further mining 

The Division hereby accepts the request based on the revised conceptual plan for reclamation of the 

site discussed in the meeting at our office on August 27th. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me (303-866-3567 ext. 8169). 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 
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 Mark Heifner, consultant 
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